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** DRAFT ** 

 

Hill ZBA Meeting Minutes July 13th, 2023 

 
Regularly Scheduled In-Person Meeting  Dave Park, Chairman opened the meeting at 7:08 PM 
 
Board Members Present: Dave Park, Chairman, Frank Marsh, Vice-Chairman, Charles Estes, Secretary, and 
Stephen Arruda 
 
Public Attendance – Jack and Cindy Styles 
 
Old Business – Review of previous meeting minutes – Approved as presented. 
 

Frank Marsh explained that he reluctantly agreed to remain another year in service to the ZBA however with 
regret and much appreciation, he must resign as result of continuing difficult health conditions. Frank will be 
missed on the Board for his numerous contributions and dedication to service of the Town. It is with regret 
that we lose his valuable participation in discussion and deliberations of numerous issues arisen from the 
past. 

 
New Business -  
 
             Mr. and Mrs. Styles requested a CONSULTATION with the Board in review of a cease and desist letter from 
the Board of Selectmen. After a very quick review of the letter, the Styles were recommended to attend the next 
Selectmen's meeting and review their situation with the Select Board.  
 
Having no other business on the Agenda the meeting was closed at 7:30 p.m. 
 

Respectfully Submitted,  
Charlie Estes, Secretary ZBA    
 


